
V Brně 8. 11. 2021 

 

 

Dear Ms. Znojemska, 

  

My daughter Zoi is going to preparatory music classes led by Ms. Karfusová and we had a 

chance to be at the concert last week and see first-hand how your colleagues perform. 

  

As a family, we were at the concert and we had such a great time! 

We were pleased to see the youthful energy and creativity your team had shown and to see 

you as one of the performers. We really enjoyed listening to music, singing and performances 

and we are impressed how your team performs freely and spontaneously. 

  

That showed us that we now have even more confidence in the quality of education Zoi will 

get. 

  

Thank you and your team once again and keep the good work. 

  

Bojana, matka Zoi Blažević 

 


